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March 2024 

Ref: BBL/ACR 

Dear Family 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening 
Thursday, 21 March 2024 

4.30pm until 8.00pm 
 

We would like to invite you to our Year 9 Parents’ Evening which will take place on Thursday, 21 
March 2024. The evening will provide you and your child with the opportunity to meet with their 
subject teachers to discuss their current progress.  

 
To book your appointment with your child’s subject teachers, please use our Edulink software. The 
evening will run from 4.30pm until 8:00pm with staff being available for appointments in 7-minute 
intervals between these times. Appointments will be available to book from 9am on Thursd 0 59 12 Tf
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